
Dear	Friends,	
	
I	pray	this	message	finds	you	all	
healthy	in	Body,	Mind	and	Spirit!		
God	loves	you	in	all	times	and	
places!	Thank	you	for	your	
continuing	prayers	as	my	family	
approaches	the	tail-end	of	our	
time	of	isolation.	
	
Just	a	quick	update	on	
our	situation	at	home:	Everyone	
is	feeling	OK.	If	things	go	as	we	
hope,	pray	and	plan,	our	kids	should	be	back	in	school	by	the	middle	of	
this	week.	If	this	happens,	then	we	can	look	forward	to	my	return	to	
Trinity	on	Sunday,	September	26.	If	anything	else	happens,	I	will	send	
updates.	
Please	continue	to	pray	for	us!	
	
Please	scroll	down	for	a	look	at	the	new	roof	over	our	Fellowship	Hall!	
Wow!	What	an	awesome	sight!	God	is	really	making	all	things	new	at	
Trinity!	Thanks	so	much	to	all	our	Church	Leaders	for	guiding	us	to	a	
renewed	campus!	
	
Great	things	are	happening	at	Trinity!	Please	have	a	look	at	some	of	the	
events	taking	place	in	the	coming	week.	If	you'd	like	to	find	out	about	
making	(or	reaffirming)	your	commitment	to	Christ,	and	becoming	a	
member	at	Trinity,	please	contact	me	at	singh@trinityjb.org	or	call	772-
334-3404	to	schedule	some	time	with	me.	Take	the	next	step	on	your	
path	in	God's	Kingdom!	
	
Thanks	and	blessings,	
Anil	


